Freedom of Information Act 2000 – domestic violence refuges
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1.      the amount of money the local authority gave to domestic violence refuges in each financial year since 2010/11;  
Answer:  Please see the attached file
2.      the total number of domestic violence refuges or any other form of accommodation-based support located within the local authority, as at the end of each financial year since 2010/11;

Please find the information in the attached file 
3.      the total number of domestic violence refuges located within the local authority that have been closed since 2010/11; and 
None to our knowledge; to date they have continued to self-fund or found alternative funding
4.      whether the local authority bid for funding from the VAWG Service Transformation Fund and, if it did, when the bid was successful and confirmation of whether the Government released the funds yet.

Leicester City Council did not bid for funding from the VAWG Service Transformation Fund
In relation to the requests above, domestic violence refuges includes any other accommodation-based support for victims of domestic violence. The total amount of money should include any funding provided by the local authority to domestic violence refuges, where such places are commissioned through multi-agency working. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

